Uss IST 393
FLEET PCST OFFICE
NE#W YORK, N. Y.

January 6, 1945,

Dear Friends,

Many thanks for your Christmas box of candy. The
packa ge arrived in ample time and in very good condition.

The Christmas letter arrived a few days late, but
not too late to be of interest.,

Thank you again and congretulations on the work

you are doing.




